
Problems with USA Swimming Athlete Protection Training 

 

Some officials are having problems with their Athlete Protection Training (APT) not 
being recorded in the SWIMS registration database. 

The results are posting within a few hours of completion of the training.  The issue 
seems to be that folks are exiting the system before the result is sent to 
SWIMS.  People should see this pop up that tells them the result was sent. 

 

  

If you do not see this box, or your APT has not updated in SWIMS, you can log in again 
at www.usaswimming.org/apt.  If the box pops up upon re-entry, the result will resubmit. 

When you login at the site, it will show your status. 

 

http://www.usaswimming.org/apt


Remember, that you need to have completed two of the three APT modules.  If you click 
START, it will show you the three courses and indicates which ones you have 
completed. 
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